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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

To:  Board of Health 

From:             Ross Rossetti, Superintendent 

Date:  April 2, 2021 

 

 

This is to notify you that, weather conditions permitting, we plan to conduct aerial larviciding in your 

town during the week of April 5, 2021 – April 10, 2021 to reduce larval mosquito populations.  Spraying 

will be done only over selected swamps using Vectobac®12AS, #73049-38.  No applications will be made 

over residences. 

 

Please contact this office if further information is required. 

 

Thank you, 

Plymouth County Mosquito Control. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


